

오렌지카운티 한인축제재단

Korean Festival Foundation of Orange County 9828 Garden Grove Blvd. #109, Garden Grove, CA 92844 TEL: 714-539-3002/FAX: 714-530-3077

E-mail: kffoc@yahoo.com/WWW.ockoreanfestival.com

June 17th, 2011

Kimberly Huy. Director

CC: Janet Pelayo

City of Garden Grove

Community Service Department

11222 Acacia parkway

P.O. Box 3070

Garden Grove, CA 92842

Dear Kimberly:

On behalf of the Korean Festival Foundation of Orange County. We would like to thank the City of Garden Grove for supporting The Korean Festival of Orange County last 27 years.

It is culture event s like this that makes city of Garden Grove such a diverse and enjoyable place to live.

Here, Korean Festival Foundation would like to request the change of location from Garden Square parking lot to Village Green Park and The Date of Event from Oct.8, 9,10th to 14, 15, and 16th.

- To expend activities that includes a carnival company.
- The expansion would allow the Foundation to generate more funds that would then be given back to city of Garden Grove Community Organizations.
- No entry fee, Korean Festival would continue to be free to community.
- More Korean traditional event will be showing to other community.

Korean Festival Foundation wishes to continue to support Korean Festival at City of Garden Grove.

Should you have any questions, please contact at 714-539-3002.

Approved for Agenda Listing

Sincerely

Raymond Choi, Chairman

Matthew rerta

Korean Festival Foundation of Orange County